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Progress to Date 

Construction of the extension facilities commenced on 14th April 2025. The site hoarding has been installed near the school 
main entrance to secure the site. The cut and fill exercise has commenced to create the site platform.  

BAM Construction are working in partnership with Hub South West Scotland and North 
Lanarkshire Council to deliver this project. 

Upcoming Developments 

Drainage and foundation works will commence, with precast and steel piling starting in June. 

Work will begin with the creation of a new car park. This area will be used initially for the main site offices and welfare area. 
Construction deliveries and soil removal will be via Pentland Road. The site workforce will access the site via Lindsaybeg 
Road.  

Small refurbishment works will start within the existing school in June. 

Maintenance works will be carried out during the school summer holiday period to the existing 11-a-side pitch. It is 
anticipated that the works will take six weeks, and the pitch will be closed off to the public for the duration of the works. 
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Our Team: 

Construction Director: Paul Carle 

Commercial Manager: Mark Wilson 

Construction Manager: Paul Bell 

Project Manager: John Carson 

Site Manager :  Josh Waterson/Anthony 
O’Halloran/Caitlin Pearson 

Social Impact Manager : Laura Sutherland 

Design Manager: Danny Slater 

Environmental Manager: Michael Shields 
 

Our Partners: 

Client: Hub South West Scotland 

Quantity Surveyor: Gardiner & Theobald 

Principal Designer: Gardiner & Theobald 

Architect: Building Design Partnership (BDP) 

Civil & Structural Engineer: Blyth & Blyth 

M&E Consultant: Hully and Kirkwood 

 

About BAM 

BAM is one of the UK’s largest construction services organisations. 
BAM operates from regional offices covering England, Scotland and 
Wales, and is active in construction, services engineering, design, 
facilities management, property development, and plant hire. 

Environment and Community 

Through the adoption of a responsible and proactive attitude to 
environmental issues BAM is committed to minimising any 
potentially harmful effects of its business activities on the 
environment and contributing to sustainable development through 
balancing its business aims with environmental considerations. 

BAM will comply with, and where possible, exceed legal and other 
requirements to which it subscribes, in relation to its 
environmental aspects and engaging communities in the project. 

Contact Us 

It is our intention to complete these works with minimal disruption. 
However, if you have any concerns, please contact our site staff who 
are available to assist. 

John Carson – Project Manager – 07392 127 419 

 

Considerate Constructors 

All BAM sites register with the Considerate  
Constructors Scheme. This means we are  
committed to being a good neighbour and to  
being clean, respectful, safe, environmentally conscious, 
responsible, and accountable. Our site is independently inspected 
to make sure we live up to these aims. 

We try to work in a way that causes as little inconvenience as 
possible to our neighbours. We apologise for any unavoidable 
nuisance that may be caused during the work. 
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